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August 25, 2022 
 
Honourable Michael Kerzner 
Solicitor General 
George Drew Building 18th Floor, 25 Grosvenor St. 
Toronto ON M7A 1Y6 
 
Via Email  
 
Dear Solicitor General: 
 
Re: Changes to the Amber Alert System 
 
City Council, at its meeting held on July 25, 2022, considered the above-noted 
matter and passed Resolution No. R-220725-010 as follows: 

 
"THAT in consideration of correspondence listed as Items 5.a and 5.b 
on the July 25, 2022 Information Package respecting the Draven 
Alert, City Council directs staff to send a letter to the Ministry of the 
Solicitor General, Commissioner of the Ontario Provincial Police, 
Premier of Ontario, all Ontario municipalities, and the Association of 
Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) requesting that changes be made to 
the Amber Alert system to alert the public of missing vulnerable 
children who have not been abducted, but are at high risk of danger, 
injury, or death." 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Jamie Eckenswiller, AMP (he/him) 
Deputy Clerk  
City of Owen Sound 

cc. Thomas Carrique, Ontario Provincial Police Commissioner 
 Hon. Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario 

Association of Municipalities of Ontario 
 All Ontario Municipalities  


